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Dear Dr Jack, 

 

Re: Protests at premises providing abortion services 

 

At its meeting on 10 June, the Committee for Health discussed the matter of 

protests held outside premises providing abortion services and other healthcare 

services. 

 

Whilst recognising that there is a right to protest, the Committee is concerned that 

both patients and staff may feel intimidated and harassed by protesters.  The 

Committee agreed to write to the H&SC Trusts to ask what measures they have 

taken, or plan to take, to address these concerns. 

 

I am writing in similar terms to the Department of Justice and the Department of 

Health. 

 

I would appreciate a reply by 25 June 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Keith McBride 
Clerk 
Committee for Health 

 
Cc: wendy.patterson@health-ni.gov.uk,  
Suzanne.Howe@health-ni.gov.uk 
Craig.Murray@health-ni.gov.uk 
Laverne.montgomery@health-ni.gov.uk 
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